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STONINGTON GARDEN CLUB ANNOUNCES 
EXECUTIVE BOARD FOR 2022-2023 

 
 
STONINGTON, CONN. (October 1, 2022) – The Stonington Garden Club (SGC) announced 
its 2022-2023 Executive Board members as follows: Kirby Williams, President; Laura Metzger, 
Vice President/Membership; Vivie von Walstrom, Vice President/Programs; Jill Corr, Recording 
Secretary; Dodie Bump, Communications Secretary; Susan Alston-Millette, Treasurer; and 
Michelle Kutz, Assistant Treasurer. 
 
“I am very honored to assume the role of 
President of this venerable Stonington 
organization and to work with this amazing 
group of dedicated volunteers,” said Kirby 
Williams. “We just had a very successful 
fundraiser, the ‘Gardens by the Sea’ 
walking tour. Proceeds from the tour enable 
our continued support of our community 
with grants, scholarships, and beautification 
projects, including our signature project, the 
COMO Children’s Learning Garden,” she 
added. 
 
About the Stonington Garden Club 
Established in 1926, the Stonington Garden 
Club is an all-volunteer, non-profit 
organization whose purpose is to educate and encourage interest in the environment and 
conservation, support community projects, and stimulate the knowledge and love of gardening. 
The club has partnered with community leaders for nearly a century to positively impact the 
town and residents with lasting contributions through education, beautification, and 
environmental programs. For more information or to inquire about membership, please visit 
www.stoningtongardenclub.org. 
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L to R: Dodie Bump, Laura Metzger, Kirby Williams,  
Michelle Kutz, Susan Alston-Millette, and Jill Corr.  

Not pictured: Vivie von Walstrom 


